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Measure Description:

Removes requirement that person intending to meet financial responsibility requirements for driving in
this state by self-insuring have more than 25 vehicles, including commercial buses, registered in
person's name.

Government Unit(s) Affected:
Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT)

Analysis:
The proposed legislation has been determined to have

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT

on state or local government.
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